
From: Zellers, Ledell
To: Cano Ospina Fernando; Hill, Kathryn; Michael Donnelly; Verveer, Michael; Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva; Skidmore, Paul;

Grady, Patrick; Fletcher, Stefan; tlc@mailbag.com; ajtoy@wisc.edu
Cc: Reyes, Gloria; James Boxrud; Freedman, Jason; Verbick, Jim; Orrantia, Leslie; Allen, Roger; Vern Stenman
Subject: Oct 18, 2017 ALRC Meeting, Agenda item 16 re the entertainment license application for Faded Kitchen
Date: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 11:01:34 AM

Dear ALRC members,

I regret I will not be able to join you at your meeting on October 18.  The license you will be
considering for the referenced establishment is a 21+ Entertainment License.  

Given that the current contract/use agreement is in the process of being renegotiated, my only
requested conditions, at the present time, are:

1. No sound allowed by the entertainment license will extend past 10:00 pm
2. Speakers will not face E Mifflin St

Of course, depending on whether or not there are significant issues related to the events
permitted under the entertainment license which are not addressed in the use agreement, I may
request review or alteration of the conditions in the future.

Sincerely,

Alder Ledell Zellers
608 417 9521

To subscribe to District 2 updates go to:  http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/ 

CC:  Patty Prime
 Vern Stenman
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